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REVIEW OF OUTSIDE BODIES -
ROCHFORD HEALTH PARTNERSHIP BOARD

The Head of Housing, Health and Community Care has received
correspondence from Castle Point Borough Council indicating that the
Borough has agreed to appoint three Members to the Health Partnership
Board.  This would represent a reduction from four appointees to three.

At the last Partnership Board meeting, the Chief Executive of the Primary
Care Trust observed that he would prefer not to see District Council
representation reduced too greatly in view of the Board's objective of
maintaining strong involvement from partners.

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative and Member Services

______________________________________________________________

Background Papers:

None.

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 546366 ext 3900
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk


